
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Client,  

 
Northern Plant Services, Ltd. began work sanitizing against COVID-19 throughout multiple states in 
early March. Our HAZMAT trained technicians are currently working around the clock to sanitize 
facilities against COVID-19 and provide a safe, healthy environment for our employees as well as our 
clients.  
 
While engaged in these efforts, our team of consultants have been developing our company’s 
COVID-19 remediation written procedure. These procedures were created by our Health and Safety 
Administrator and formally reviewed by our Certified Industrial Hygienist.  
 
We are now prepared to help protect our existing clients’ employees and workplace using our 
HAZMAT trained personnel and our approved COVID-19 written procedure in conjunction with the 
already existing site-specific safety plan. We strive to provide expert care to your company, with the 
health and welfare of your employees as our primary concern.  
 
Should you request a sanitization service, whether precautionary or as a result of a workplace illness, 
we will provide these services within our normal rate structure. It is not now or ever been our 
company character to capitalize on a workplace disaster. We feel that in this environment of 
uncertainty, we should take care of each other, work together, and emerge healthy and stronger in the 
days to come.  
 
Contact your Northern Plant Services, Ltd. professional and we will work with you to design 
the sanitizing application that best suits your workplace.   
 
 
Sincerely and Respectfully,  
The Northern Plant Services, Ltd. Family 

                                                          

https://www.northernplantservices.com/contact-us

